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GOVERNMENT OF NEW BRUNSWICK UPDATE 

Bulletin #72g: COVID-19 – Infant Feeding During Emergency – Sep 24 2020  

 

In celebration of National Breastfeeding Week and New Brunswick Wellness Week the 

Upper River Valley Community Breastfeeding Promotion committee is excited to be 

presenting Michelle Pensa Branco, IBCLC MPH from Safely Fed Canada.  

 

Michelle will be speaking via Zoom on Safe Infant Feeding During Times of Emergency.  

 

The presentation will be at 1:30 p.m. ADT Sept. 29 in English and 1:30 p.m. ADT Sept. 30 

in French.  

 

Register on Eventbrite at: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/119613532295  

 

Or use your phone to take a picture of this QR Code and it will take you directly to 

registration: 

 
Upon registration you will receive an email with the Zoom link to connect.  

 

Michelle Pensa Branco IBCLC MPH is the co-founder of the Canadian not-for-profit, 

SafelyFed Canada, which focuses on infant and young child feeding in emergencies. At 

the international level, she is a maternal-child health consultant and has served as the 

Peer Support Program Director at Nurture Project International, the only international 

NGO focussed exclusively on infant feeding in emergencies. Previously, she served as the 

Communications Director for the Canadian Lactation Consultants’ Association, the 

INFACT Canada Toronto Coordinator and also volunteered as a La Leche League Leader 

for 11 years. When she is not travelling for work, Michelle stays close to home with her 

family just outside Toronto. 
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